
 
 
 

 
 

29th May, 2018 
 

 
Subject: Outcome of Board Meeting dated 29.05.2018 
 
This is to inform you that, the Board of Directors of our Company in their meeting held today have 
transacted the following business: 
 
1. Considered and approved the Audited Financial Results of the Company reviewed by the Audit 
Committee for the quarter and year ended 31st March 2018 as per Regulation 33 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and as per Indian Accounting Standards 
(IND-AS) along with the Limited Review Report.  
 
2. The Board of Directors of the Company has reviewed the routine operational activities of the 
company and affirms their satisfaction over the operations of the company.  
 
Kindly note that the Board Meeting commenced at 6.30 p.m. and concluded at 9.45 p.m. Kindly take 
the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
For, SPL Industries Limited 
Ashish Yadav 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

Bombay Stock Exchange of India Limited 
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